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17/01/2025  11:43:392024/5680/T OBJ Rob I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the proposed felling of multiple trees in TPO REF C1267 

2021, particularly the elm and ash trees. These species are not only beloved fixtures of our local environment 

but also ecologically significant.

Elm trees are increasingly rare in the UK due to Dutch elm disease, making their preservation especially 

important. The proposed felling of even one elm tree (T9) is worrying, as these trees provide unique ecological 

benefits and are culturally significant.

Similarly, ash trees play a crucial role in our biodiversity and have faced significant threats in recent years, 

particularly from ash dieback disease. The proposal to fell three ash trees (T22, T24 & T25) is concerning, 

given their importance to our ecosystem.
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